
				

																						 																							 	
	

	

	
	

	
	

	 	
	
Public	Service	Announcement		–	DEC	5,	2017	

Dec	6,	2017			National	Day	of	Remembrance	and	Action	on	Violence	Against	Women	and	Girls	
	

IQALUIT	–	On	December	6,	YWCA	Agvvik	Society,	Dept.	of	Family	Services	and	Qulliit	Nunavut	
Status	of	Women	Council	are	partnering	to	lead	a	community	walk	and	program	to	mark	the	
National	Day	of	Remembrance	and	Action	on	Violence	against	Women	and	Girls.		

Iqalummiut	are	invited	to	join	in	the	community	walk,	starting	at	5:45	pm	at	the	Igluvut	
Building	(Royal	Bank)	and	end	at	Inuksuk	high	school,	where	refreshments	will	be	served.		
	
At	6:00	pm,	a	ceremony	of	remembrance	and	hope	will	follow	at	Inuksuk	high	school.			
	
Donations	to	the	Qimaavik	Women’s	Shelter	will	be	greatly	appreciated.	
	
Please	join	us	in	supporting	our	actions	to	end	violence	against	women	and	girls;	this	is	one	of	
the	top	human	rights	issues	facing	Nunavut	and	Canada	today.	
	
For	more	information,	please	contact		
	
	
	
Beth	Beattie,		
Executive	Director,		
Qulliit	Nunavut	Status	of	Women	Council	
867	979	6690	or	director@qnsw.ca	
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